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27th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of an end of year experience, we have organised a mobile farm, ‘Basil and Crew’, to come 

and visit the Nursery children at Willow Primary on Monday 27th June 2022. The children will be 

able to see various different animals including a Shetland pony, a donkey, goats, lambs, ducks, 

chickens, rabbits and guinea-pigs. This will be an exciting opportunity for the children to become 

engaged and involved in practical hands-on experiences. This includes handling and petting the 

small animals, as well as bottle feeding the bigger animals and learning new information about 

animals they have seen.  

The cost of this experience will be £8 per child. This should be paid via ParentPay. Please 

ensure that your ParentPay account is active, a letter will have been handed to you about how to 

set up your ParentPay account. This is a voluntary contribution, however, please be aware the 

experience can only take place if enough children pay the cost of £8 by Friday 24th June. 

 

As the weather is getting warmer, please make sure that your child has sunscreen on, a water 

bottle and a sun hat as the children will be spending most of the time outdoors seeing the 

animals.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask Nursery staff.  

Thank you as always for your generosity and cooperation, 

EYFS Team  

 
 
 
 


